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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meeting
Our next dinner meeting will be June 13 at the Centerville Senior Center.  Our dinner 
meeting will  begin at 6:30 p.m.  This will  be installation of officers and final  fish fry 
planning meeting.

Dictionaries distributed to third graders
Fourteen members attended the May 23rd meeting of the 
Centerville Lions Club at the Centerville Senior Center.

Dictionaries were distributed to third graders at Centerville 
Elementary School last month.  

Lions Dennis Stephen and Joe Elstro presented books to 
around 130 students along with  Superintendent of Schools 
Lion Phil Stevenson.  

The books were purchased by the Centerville Lions Club.

Fish Fry chair Bob Hobson said plans for the annual Fish Fry for June 17 th and 18th are 
coming right along.  

Fish Fry is ahead

Attention Lions:  We need two pies from each Lion for the Fish Fry.  If your last name 
begins with A through J bring them on Friday, June 17;  K through Z on Saturday.

Fish  Fry  is  June  17th and  18th the  Christian  Church  Fellowship  Hall  in  downtown 
Centerville.  Sign up sheets schedule are for 10 to 11 am, 10:45 am to 2 pm, 1:45 to5 
pm and 4:45 to 8 pm both days.  Advance tickets are $9 – at the door $10.

Serving to the public is 11 am to 8 pm both days.

 Future meetings and events
June 17 & 18 – Fish Fry;  June 27 –  Family Picnic
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